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DO YOU NEED A FUNCTION ROOM OR HALL FOR 

A SOCIAL OR BUSINESS EVENT 

 

ST CHADS PARISH CENTRE 
OTLEY ROAD,FAR HEADINGLEY,LEEDS LS16 5JT                         

Tel. 0113 2307665Email. stchadspc@btinternet.com  

PARKING for 70 cars with additional overspill                           

FUNCTION HALL for 250 seated or 200 dancing                             

MEETINGHALL for up to 100 seated or 70 partying                         

COMMITTEE ROOMS for up to 20                                               

LOUNGE BAR for 30 seated with 30 standing                                

KITCHEN with crockery and cutlery for 150 

Come and see our accessible facilities for a wide range of uses , 

to arrange visit or for more information contact Tracey Teasdale 

Photo by Edson Ross—Unsplash  

www.stchads.co.uk www.st-michaels-headingley.org.uk  www.allhallowsleeds.org   
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Team Rector and Vicar of St Chad’s                                                                                                     
Rev’d Hannah Lievesley – 0113 2103497 

Team Vicar and Vicar of St Michael’s                                                                                                          
Rev’d Dr Angela Birkin – 07506 056185 

Team Vicar and Vicar of All Hallows                                                                                                    
Rev’d Heston Groenewald – 07595 261389 

Team Curate                                                                                                                                                 
Rev’d Joshua Peckett – 07869162110 

Churchwardens                                                                                                                         
Helen Cruickshank – 0113 274 1430                                                                                     

Alison Gallant  - 07947 636251 

Parish Administrator—Christine Khullar 
0113 2744322  Email: office@stchads.co.uk 

Opening Times: 9am – 12 noon,  Mon, Tues, Thurs & Fri 
Secretary to the Parochial Church Council 

Helen Steele – 07816 755165  
Organist and Choirmaster—Richard Wilson – 0113 266 2823 

Parish Centre Caretaker—John Bremner—07835 096428   

Churchwardens 
Ann Dudzinski – 07763 305866 

Secretary to the Parochial Church Council 
Katie Robinson  

Honorary Treasurer—Janet Lewis – 0113 275 1939 
Director of Music—David Walls 

Rainbow Junktion Managers 
Emily Carrigan & Wren Boon—07421 455346 

Headingley and All Hallows Team Ministry 

St Chad’s Who’s Who 

St Michael’s Who’s Who 
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All Hallows Who’s Who 

St Chads Diary 
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This Month’s Editorial Team 

Editor Andy Freeth, supported by Hannah Lievesley 

and Angela Birkin 

Exciting news! A new curate for St Chad’s 
 

We’re delighted to announce 
that a new curate, Revd. Jo 
Glenwright, will be joining St 
Chad’s Church from 27th 
June. Here’s a brief                                      
introduction to Jo and her 
family.   
   

Hello to all at St Chad’s!  
 

It is so good to be joining you 
for the next few years. I hope to join in with what God and you 
are doing together in this place at this time, serving and learning 
alongside you.  
 

For me my journey of faith has been life long and I expect will 
continue to be so. My heart is for connecting people with God, 
and his love for them. I have journeyed myself in understanding 
God’s love for me, and truly accepting it and letting it change my 
behaviour in this world. I am still on that journey, very much a 
work in progress. But I do have this deep belief that we are called 
to live lives trusting in God’s love for us, rather than driven by 
fear. And I am inspired and sustained in this, by the life, death, 
and resurrection of Jesus Christ, whom I believe proves God’s 
love for us and enables us to trust him again. 
 

My family and I join you after serving my deacon year at              
St Edmund’s, Roundhay. Prior to that we had been worshipping 
for 9 years with St James Woodside, Horsforth. Before that I 
attended St Peter’s, Harrogate, which is where I was confirmed, 
and Rob and I were married. 
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So what can we do to help address the problem? Here are my ‘top tips’: 

By trying to reduce our food waste we can help to keep global warming as 
low as possible, save money, save water and almost certainly feed more 
people – as long as we remember to share. 

Wouldn’t it be wonderful if, by small changes to our habits, we could point 
the way to a well-fed, sustainable world –pointing the way to God’s       
kingdom where all life flourishes. 

Jan Goodair - Area Environment Champion, Leeds 

Rob and I (both 36) met at school and have been together since 
we were 18. We both have a background in analysis, I as an  
economist in the civil service, and Rob in various lead roles for 
Aviva. I left my career after 11 years to start three years of             
training for ministry, gaining a postgraduate diploma in Theology, 
Ministry and Mission and our third child. 
 

Our children Ted, (7), Max (5) and Elsa (3) bring us so much life 
and joy, if no rest. As a family, we enjoy being outdoors, sports 
(including Newcastle United), time with family and friends, travel, 
film and food. We look forward to meeting you, with blessings 
and prayers, 

Revd. Jo Glenwright 
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What do we do with the leftovers? 

“After everyone had eaten all they wanted, 
Jesus' disciples picked up twelve large        
baskets of leftovers.”  Matthew 14:20 

The Feeding of the 5000 is the only one of Jesus’ miracles to be recorded 
in all four gospels, so it must be an important one. It speaks of God’s            
generosity and God’s ability to supply abundantly all that we need. But 
have you ever wondered what happened to those 12 baskets of leftovers? 
Did they feed them to the birds? Or perhaps take them to the next village 
and share them out there?  

One thing I am pretty certain of is that they will not have simply been 
‘thrown out’. (Where is ‘out’, by the way?) Wasting food was definitely 
not the done thing back then: “Even the dogs eat the scraps that fall from 
the children’s’ table.” Mark 7:28 

Food waste today is a very different story. Some of it is wasted on farms, 
some in the production process, and some within our homes as we forget 
what is in the fridge or scrape leftovers into the bin.  

Here are a few random facts about food waste for you, some of which  
really ‘boggled’ my mind: 

We are all called by God: Thinking About Vocation   
 

At the beginning of this month of June 
the UK and Commonwealth celebrate 
the Platinum Jubilee of Her Majesty 
the Queen. On the death of her father 
on 6th February 1952 Queen Elizabeth 
II acceded to the throne at the age of 
25, and her coronation was on 2 June 1953. The Queen did not 
choose her vocation, which was literally an accident of birth, but 
she actively chose to embrace it, and dedicated her life to              
fulfilling her vocation as monarch strengthened by her faith in 
Christ. During the coronation service the Queen was anointed 
with oil by the Archbishop of Canterbury as a powerful symbol 
of the Holy Spirit giving her the grace to fulfil her calling,                     
her vocation. 
 

Towards the end of this month, at 3pm on June 25th, our curates 
Revd. Josh Peckett and Revd. Jo Glenwright will be ordained 
priests by the Bishop of Leeds in Leeds Minster. They will also be 
anointed with oil and prayed over that they will receive God’s 
grace to fulfil his vocation as priests in the Church of England. 
Priestly vocation is not an accident of birth but is discerned over 
months or even years. 
 

Over my lifetime, longer than Jo’s and Josh’s but shorter than 
the Queen’s, I have been called by God to be a medical doctor, a 
wife and mother, a licensed lay minister, a deacon and now a 
priest. Our vocation at different times in our life may change!  
 

As Christians, as baptised followers of Christ, we are all called by 
God to serve him, whether that is within our families, in secular 
work or within the church.  



 

 

How to Contribute
By Cheques - Anyone wishing to send a cheque to their church office can still do 

so, made payable to the relevant church, in our case “St Chad’s PCC” or “St 
Michael’s Headingley PCC”.

Instant Transfer - Use of bank transfer or “faster payment” on internet banking 
would make the funds arrive within 24 hours. 

Bank Details:
St Chads PCC Sort code: 60–12–39   Acc number:  8675 8799 

St Michaels Headingley PCC – Sort code: 05-00-75 - Acc number: 1171 8829

Online - Please go to www.stchads.co.uk and look for the 
“Golden Giving Donate Now” button at the bottom   

www.st-michaels-headingley.org.uk and click on the JustGiving link account
By Text - Text STCHAD 5 to 70490 to donate £5 – If you wish to donate more 

replace 5 with any whole number between 1 and 20
If you wish to donate specifically for the Parish Centre - Please put a message in 

the box saying Parish Centre. The text cost will be the value donated plus a 
standard text fee
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St Michael’s and All Angels’ charity of the season for 
June and July

Generous donations of time, money and food are vital 
for the work of Leeds NW Foodbank.

From April 2021 to March 2022 Leeds NW Foodbank 
provided 11,529 emergency parcels to local people.

4,386 of these were provided for children.

The Trussell Trust is working to persuade government 
to ensure that foodbanks are not needed but until that 

day please support as you are able.

Particular food needs:

long life milk, long life fruit juice, rice pudding, tinned 
meat, tinned fish, tinned fruit and veg.

Please donate money and food in St Michael’s 

or donate money online.

www.leedsnorthandwest.foodbank.org.uk

Thank you.

Many thanks Revd Angela Birkin

St Michael & 
All Angels’ 
Charity of 

the Season

We are all unique, we all have gifts from God, and we are all 
needed in the life and work of the Church so that the Church’s 
vocation may be fulfilled, and all hear the good news of               
abundant life in Jesus Christ. 
 

Take some time this month to ask God in prayer to show you 
what your calling is at this time in this place.  Take a look at the 
information on the Diocesan website about vocations: 
 

www.leeds.anglican.org/vocations 
 

And please do talk with any of the clergy if you hear God calling 
you to any role within the church. 
 

Lord, help us to believe that we are all ordinary people made 
extraordinary through your vision and your power. 
 

Take our insecurities and feelings of inadequacy, and give us 
the courage to see ourselves and others as you see us, with 
gifts and potential to transform your world and build                                  
your Kingdom. 
 

Amen 
 

Revd. Dr Angela Birkin 

http://www.leeds.anglican.org/vocations
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Raise Funds for St Chad’s at no extra cost to yourself. 
 

Are you buying online: your weekly shop, holidays, or insurance? These        
purchases can raise money St Chad’s. Simply register with 

www.easyfundraising.org.uk or download the app. And choose ‘St Chad's 
Church Headingley’ as the charity you wish to support. 

 
How does it work? 

Just start online shopping first at easyfundraising, then shop as normal. The 
shops you buy from then make a small donation to say “thank you”. If you are 
already registered, check you’ve set up the Donation 

Reminder Tool which    automatically provides a 
prompt on the search engine listing of a retailer. 

 
Shopping at Amazon?  

They have a similar scheme. You can register with     Amazon Smile to raise 
money for St Chad’s too. Go to https://smile.amazon.co.uk  set up an account 

and choose to support ‘The Parochial Church Council Of The Ecclesiastical     
Parish Of St Chad, Far Headingley, Leeds . Then in future you can shop on     

Amazon whilst earning donations for St Chad’s by always logging in via 
smile.amazon.co.uk  

 
Just a few of the 4,000+ EasyFundraising on-line retailers: Supermarkets -  

Sainsbury’s Waitrose Iceland - Online delivery only High Street Retailers on-line 
- John Lewis Argos Wilko Curry’s etc … Electrical goods - AO.com Appliances     

Direct Mobile Phone network installations/supplier changes  Broadband             
installations and supplier changes including USwitch Holidays and travel - Jet2 

TravelZoo Haven Best Western LBA Carparking Fred Olsen Car Hire Hotel chains 
Airlines etc … Home and Motor Insurance renewals and changes  

 
Note that retailers are added or removed from the  

list so check when ordering. 

Double Ordination Invitation 
 

It's now been nearly a year 
since I joined the team as           
Curate, and I'm delighted to 
share with you some details 
of my upcoming ordination as 
priest. I will be ordained 
priest by Bishop Nick at 3pm 
on Saturday 25th June in 
Leeds Minster, alongside 
three other curates from 
churches in Leeds, including 
Revd. Jo Glenwright, so a 
double celebration for our 
Parish. The service should last 
approx. 1.5 hours. Everyone is welcome to attend. Please also 
pray for all those to be ordained this summer, both in our         
diocese and across the country.              Josh Peckett  

https://smile.amazon.co.uk
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All Hallows are live in church and online.

Taking turns among the congregation to help 
lead the service. Join us….

10.30am Eucharist
Sundays on Facebook Live

@allhallows.leeds



 

 

Funerals 

‘May they rest in peace and rise in glory.’

31 May - Audrey Fletcher - Aged 86 - St Chad’s

Interments 

19 May - John Collins - Aged 37

Weddings 

‘Marriage is a way of life made holy by God’

14 May - Joshua Ruddiman & Emily Futers 9  24 

 

Tuesday  7th June 7.30pm—Knit and Natter 

Venue —Bar Area Parish Centre 

Tuesday  14th June  — We are saying Midday Prayers at Leeds 
Minster meet at Minster at 11.45  

Tuesday 21st June — Evening meeting at 7.30 Parish centre  

Our Favourite Things  

Please bring an item e.g. a picture, a painting, a piece of      
music, an artefact or something that means something to 

you to share with others in the group  

All Welcome 

For further details please contact Elizabeth Branch Leader                           
Elizabetheden9@gmail.com - 01132787990  

The copy deadline for our Jul/Aug Magazine is Monday 13th June   

Please send your article to stchadsmagazine@hotmail.co.uk 

St Chad’s 
2022/2023 
Parochial 
Church 
Council

Clergy

Rev Hannah Lievesley 

Churchwardens

Helen Cruickshank

Alison Gallant

Deanery Synod Reps

Beverly Leech Askey

Catherine Harper

PCC Lay Members

Louise Allen

Nicki Bagnall

Jane Bewell

Matt Cliff

Amy Graham

Nigel Greenwood

Susan Milestone

Claire Pascoe

Elizabeth Pearson

Bill Robinson

Helen Steele

Tim Ward

Mike Willison
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Diary of a church Dog 
 

May is Mental Health Awareness Month in the USA (October in the 
UK) but I would say that every month and day should be designated to 
Mental Health Awareness. In the UK 9th to 15th May was Mental Health 
Awareness week and the theme this year was loneliness. Covid has 
driven a great number of people to higher levels of distress resulting 
from people’s sense of isolation.   
 

My mumma got me because she lost her most beloved husband as a 
result of mental health issues which ultimately led to him taking his 
own life. She says that even though I am a naughty pup who has a will 
of his own she loves me for the love that I bring her and for the fact 
that I am always there keeping her company.  There are days when 
mumma, like many people, can go all day and not see another person 
to talk to so she talks to me. Sometimes we sing together, well once 
she starts to sing, I just join in.  I know that mumma is grateful for my 
company and she says she doesn’t know what she would do without 
me. Mumma is lucky to have me but not all people are so lucky. 
 

In England (2020) 4912 deaths were suicide with the male rate being 
almost three times that of women, men aged 45-49 having the highest 
rate. Thankfully we are now engaging more in a dialogue about mental 
health and there are groups like CALM, www.thcalmzone.net call 
0800585858 The Samaritans call 116 123 jo@samaritans.org  SHOUT 
85258. These services are for anyone who’s struggling. They wont 
judge. They are free, anonymous and always open.  
 

We all need to take care of our mental health and 
be aware of each other’s too. My big brother made 
a film https://vimeo.com/313146022 about mental 
health feel free to watch it.  Let’s hope that the         
dialogue that has begun continues and we all learn 
to ask “How are you?” with meaning and the skills 
to back it up.  

Much love TJ  

Let it Blow! 

Did you watch the television series, A House in 
Time? Narrated by David Olusoga, it told the story 
of one house in Headingley, over two hundred 
years. It revealed the values of bygone ages, how 

Leeds became a city, how society changed.                     
My favourite inhabitants were a Quaker family who stood up 
against war. A Madeleine Bunting book, The Plot, does the same 
thing for a smallholding near the White Horse of Kilburn, by the 
North York Moors. She explores the landscape, farming, climate 
change, spirituality of that obscure acre. 

In a frantically-moving world, it is good to        
appreciate Place; to stop, be still, and recog-
nise the uniqueness and wonder of this par-
ticular spot. This can be small – a metre of 
garden teaming with millions of invisible                 
life-forms, with blades of grass like no others 
in the universe – or one’s home, or the               
greater Headingley of our churches.               
(Check out Far Headingley by David Hall, and Headingley by             
Eveleigh Bradford.) I loved it recently when our churches               
combined for daily online reflection about Headingley; I learned 
so much about where we live, our communities, our neighbours. 

We’re lucky; I love saying where I’m from. But some people feel 
trapped in unhappy places. When I left a challenging urban          
parish after 10 years as vicar, one of my congregation said,         
“I wish I could move”; her circumstances and dependencies 
made that impossible. I was privileged, I could leave.  

By Clive Barrett 

David Olusoga  

http://www.thcalmzone.net
mailto:jo@samaritans.org
https://vimeo.com/313146022
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Some of us, for job reasons especially, move a lot. When you 
move, try to appreciate the places you leave and go to. Many 
people are forced to move against their will. We see in Ukraine, 
as previously in Syria, how the horrors of war tear people from 
places they love. People who are homeless, place-less, forced 
to be migrant people, refugees, deserve the greatest                         
compassion of our communities and our State. 

Having said that, I’m surprisingly uninterested in going to the 
Holy Land. People who go are energised by it, but the                    
magnetism doesn’t attract me. It’s partly politics - Israeli               
Governments are not always the best representatives of                 
compassionate Jewish people – and it’s partly Pentecost. 

Incarnation – Jesus in a particular time and place in the human 
story – was wonderful; his teaching and example are for all 
people for ever. But Easter and Pentecost show the risen Christ 
bursting out of the constraints of time of place. “Christ is               
risen!” is true for all places and all times. The Holy Spirit, the 
breath of God, gives life to us all, wherever we are. We don’t 
need to be in a particular place to be enlivened by the Spirit of 
God. The wind of the Holy Spirit blows through all our lives, our 
churches, our communities, our places. 

Let’s each of us appreciate the place where we are. Let’s pray 
for and support people who are trapped, and people who                 
are homeless, place-less.  

And enjoy the freedom of the Holy Spirit, letting God’s breath 
fill you with life, wherever you are. 

Clive Barrett 

A Jubilee Tea Party, with opportunity to reflect on the 
Queen and later life

Join us to celebrate our Queen and her long life over a 
scrumptious tea; as we admire her dedication to duty, 

clear purpose, humour and perseverance, (founded in no 
small part on her Christian faith), we will also reflect on 

our own journeys and the opportunities and joys open to 
us in later life.

Venue - Wheeler Hall 

Saint Annes Street, Leeds, LS2 8BE

June 16

Time: 14:30 pm - 16:30

For More Details and to register head to 
www.lcileeds.org/eventbrite-event/celebrating-later-

life-a-jubilee-tea-party/

22 
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Michael Kirkby   

Painter & Decorator 

01924 401 210  

07985 394 297 

 

FREE  ESTIMATES 

 * NO VAT *  

WORK GUARANTEED 
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DOYLE ROOFING &                          

PROPERTY MAINTANENCE 

ALL WORK GUARANTEED                        

Insurance Work Welcome                                  

For a Friendly,  Reliable Service                       

Contact Mr Doyle                                            

Tel (0113)2740526  Mob 07761 704876 

Slating, Tiling, Guttering,                 

UPVC Facias, Soffitts & Gutters                        

Chimneys lowered and Repointed  

Velux Windows                                          

Flat Roofing                                                  

Built up felt                                                    

Building Work                                              

Rubber Roofing                                               

Full House Repointing 
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Building Surveys 

RICS Homebuyers 

Valuations 

Defect Reports 

14 
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Domestic & Emergency Plumber 

 
Bathroom Installation Specialist 

Emergency 

Callout 24/7 

with no charge 

No job too small 

Free Quotes  

Fully Insured 

City and Guilds 

Qualified 

0113 2260256 or 

07886 103287 
Cookridge, Leeds 

Stockist of: Locally sourced bread, 
eggs and dairy products, environ-

mentally friendly toiletries and 
cleaning products, remedies, supple-

ments, food for special  diets and 
high quality groceries. 

www.naturalfoodstore.coop 

0113 278 4944             
23 North Lane, Headingley      

Weekdays 9am-5.30pm        

Saturday 9am-5.00pm 

Think Global...Shop Local 

mailto:info@abbeyupholstery.co.uk
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St Chads Lunch Club Lives Again 
 

The St Chads Lunch Club has been going for many years (since 
at least the 1990s!) but it had to stop in 2020 due to the               
pandemic. Now it is back! 
 

What is it? It is a weekly hot lunch event for local senior                  
citizens held in St Chads Parish Centre Small Hall on          
Wednesdays starting at 12.00 noon. We actually revived last 
December with an excellent Christmas Lunch attended by 
some of the bravest of our previous regular attenders  
(see the photographs).  

At the time, it was expected to continue in the New Year with a 
full programme for anyone who might be interested.               
Unfortunately, the omicron variant got in the way of our plans 
again! Now the Lunch Club is really back from Wednesday 18th 
of May. 

It is a friendly event where a two course, hot lunch followed by 
tea and coffee is served. There is a lot of chatting! Any local               
senior citizen who would like to come is welcome; you do not 
have to be a regular church goer. It runs every week during 
school terms, though you do not need to come every week.  
There is a charge of £5.00 per person to assist with the costs. 
Free transport in volunteers’ cars (all drivers are vetted) can be 
arranged if needed. 
 

The lunch is organised and served by volunteers led by Penny 
Rice (see a few of our lovely volunteers in the photograph; Penny 
is second from the left). It is necessary to book in advance, at 
least by the day before and preferably earlier. If anyone would 
like to volunteer to help with the meals or transport, please also 
let Penny know. Volunteers are only usually involved on the rota 
once in four weeks. 
 

Val Dew 
 

If you, or someone you know, would like to join in and have lunch 

with us, please ring Penny on 07762 824470 or email                              

pennyrice@msn.com 

The lunch club runs on term-time Wednesday afternoons from 

12noon-1.30pm in St Chad’s Parish Centre small hall, and pro-

vides cheerful company, chat, and a two-course hot meal fol-

lowed by tea and biscuits for just £5  


